
s

AL
/

/* *
, ,

,

20 November 1981

Mr. Glen D. Brown, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Sir:

Subject: NRC License No. 17-16380-01
NRC Inspection, Docket 30-10924

Reference: Your letter dated 3 November 1981 with
attached Appendix of NRC Inspection
conducted on 1 October 1981 (Docket:
30-10924; License: 17-16380-01).

Calibration of the pocket dosimeters as per Reference
Appendix, paragraph 1, has been accomplished as required
by 10 CFR 34.33(c), in accordance with calibration in-
structions provided by Victoreen Instrument Division.
All dosimeters performed within acceptable tolerances.
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Future calibration will be accomplished on a quarterly
basis.

The annual reports noted in Reference Appendix, para-
graphs 2 and 3, were submitted to the Director of Manage-
ment and Program Analysis on 17 November 1981. Future
reports will be submitted on a timely basis as required
by 10 CFR 20.407(a).

I certify that all information contained in this letter,
including any supplements attached thereto, is true and
correct to the best of my knowledge and belief.
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